
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

The public will take notice that the Holly Ridge Planning Board/Board of Adjustment will hold a public 
hearing on Tuesday, February 23, 2016 at approximately 6:30 p.m. at the Holly Ridge Town Hall located 
at 212 N. Dyson Street, Holly Ridge, NC.  The purpose of this hearing will be to hear public comments 
and possibly make a decision on the following items: 

1. Request from Mr. Charles Pappendick for a Variance for Parcel # 054740.  This will be a 
Quasi-Judicial Hearing.  

2. Request from Mr. Mike Turco for a Conditional Use Permit for Parcel # 015712.  This will be 
a Quasi-Judicial Hearing.  

All Interested persons are invited to attend and make oral or written comments. 

 

Heather Reynolds, CMC 
Town Clerk 
Holly Ridge, North Carolina 

 

Publish ( 2/9, 2/16) 


